
 
Special Sunday Service 

 
Chamarande, France, 23. March 2014 
 
The six communities of Greater Paris met in our training center in Chamarande for this Sunday’s service, 
which was highlighted by various reports given by some of the participants of the recent European Cheon Il 
Guk Leaders Assembly in Venice. 

 

    
 

First, Mr. Alexandre HUARD, UPF Youth, shared about DP Life and the newest CARP developments in USA. 

Mrs. Brigitte WADA, WFWP, gave a moving report about the WFWP session and the general desire to 
establish real heart to heart relationships among UC members and families as a basis for the future society. 

David PERRY, Blessed Family Department, then, shared about Mr. NAGASAKA’s presentation and Vision 
2020. At last, Jean-François MOULINET, National Leader, explained some of president AN’s and Reverend 
HWANG’s teachings and words. 

These speeches were followed by the video on the Cheon Il Guk Constitution. 

After some songs of worship and prayer, Jean-François handed out the new Cheon Il Guk identity cards to 
community leaders and the special scholarship awards to seven Members of the Second generation. 

After the service, during coffee time, the WFWP held a small bazar in order to support the upcoming MEPI. 

 

    


